
Hello all! 

In his announcement this morning, the Premier eased the restrictions on numbers permitted inside 

‘places of worship’, commencing at midnight tonight (Sunday). 

As well as the numbers, the Premier insisted that the ‘density limit – 4 square metre rule’ will 

continue to apply. 

 This allows us to open Sacred Heart and Emmaus churches for celebration of Eucharist inside. 

Because of the size of our two churches, the regulations limit us to allowing 75 for each gathering in 

both Sacred Heart and Emmaus churches. 

 With these new limits, we will continue to provide 13 Masses in our Parish.  

Mass will continue to be ‘streamed’ from our Parish from 5pm on Saturdays. 

 Following today’s announcements by the Premier about ‘numbers permitted for religious 

gatherings’, our Parish will be providing these opportunities for celebrating Eucharist together:  

 

Weekday Mornings 

Day Time Place People Allowed 

Tuesday 7.30am Inside Sacred Heart Church 75 People 

Wednesday 7.30am Inside Sacred Heart Church 75 People 

Thursday 7.30am Inside Sacred Heart Church 75 People 

Friday 7.30am Inside Sacred Heart Church 75 People 

Saturday 9.00am Inside Sacred Heart Church 75 People 

  

  
Bookings are not required for these ‘weekday morning Masses’  -  a list of ‘regulars’ will be 
designed for contact-tracing, and marked each morning. 
  
  

SUNDAY MASSES 

Day Time Place People Allowed 

Saturday 5pm Sacred Heart Church 75 People Streamed 

Saturday 5pm Emmaus Church 75 People 

Saturday 6.30pm Sacred Heart Church 75 People 

Saturday 6.30pm Emmaus Church 75 People 

Sunday 8.00am Sacred Heart Church 75 People 

Sunday 8.00am Emmaus Church 75 People  



Sunday 9.30am Sacred Heart Church 75 People 

Sunday 9.30am Emmaus Church 75 People  

  

 
 

·         Bookings for Saturday evening and Sunday Masses at Sacred Heart open at Sunday midnight 

through Trybooking for a first-come-first-serve basis:  https://www.trybooking.com/BMKXC 

Bookings close at 12noon on Saturdays 

·         Bookings for Saturday evening and Sunday Masses at Emmaus open at Sunday midnight 

through Trybooking for a first-come-first-serve basis:   

   https://www.trybooking.com/BMLBL 

Bookings close at 12 noon on Saturdays. 

Arrangements are made for those who do not have access to online booking. 

This information will be included in the Parish Letter later this week. 

Best wishes to all:   stay well, be careful …...  and we look forward to further easing of these 

limitations. 

 

Maurie Cooney 

Parish Priest   
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